
5th September 2016


Dear Parent/Carer

Re:  Instrumental lessons

Welcome back after the summer holidays.  We hope that you are ready for another exciting year at school!

Aside from curricular music lessons, we provide the opportunity for pupils to learn a musical instrument.  This year we can offer tuition in the following…

· Brass – trumpet/trombone/euphonium
· Piano
· Guitar
· Strings
· Singing

Lessons will take place during the school day.  These will be on a rota basis ensuring that the children do not miss the same curriculum lessons each week.  

There will be 10 lessons a term (5 per half term), each lasting for half an hour.  Lessons will cost £6 per week so a total payment of £60 is due at the beginning of each term.  Please note that spaces are limited this year so lessons will be offered on a first come first served basis.  In addition, if you do not keep up with payments your child’s lessons will be cancelled.  If your child is interested in having instrumental lessons but you would have difficulty in paying, please contact Mrs Coffey.  

Practice is essential to developing skills on the instrument chosen, so ideally your child would have an instrument at home to practice on.  Guitars and keyboards can be purchased at reasonable prices from local music stores and also shops such as Argos.  Brass and stringed instruments can be hired for £20 a term from Slough Music Service.  (If you would like further details about any of the above, please contact Miss Pooley.)  If playing the guitar, violin or a brass instrument, your child will be required to bring his/her instrument to the lesson.  Keyboards will be provided in school.  

If the purchase or hire of an instrument is not currently possible, a time can be arranged for your child to practice before or after school, or during the lunch hour.  Again, please see Miss Pooley for more details.  

You may be required to purchase a book for your child to study from.  The instrumental teachers will provide details of this once lessons have commenced.  
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If you would like your child to have any of the instrumental lessons offered above, please fill out the form overleaf and return it to the school office by Friday 16th September with the £60 payment.  A letter will be sent to you confirming receipt of payment and a lesson start date. 
 
Yours sincerely,



Mrs G Coffey OBE



Executive Headteacher

Child’s name

Class

Please indicate the instrument/s your child wishes to learn:

Brass						Singing
Strings						Guitar
Piano	
					
I enclose a payment of £60 to cover the cost of my child’s instrumental lessons for the Autumn Term.

Do you require further information on hiring an instrument to practice on?  Please circle:	Yes/No

Signed:

Print:
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